From: jsroth10@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jessica Roth

To: Sam Owen
Subject: Free the Eklutna River
Date: Thursday, February 1, 2024 4:44:09 AM

Dear Operators of the Eklutna Hydroelectric Project,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the draft Fish and Wildlife Plan proposed for the Eklutna River. Do
not construct the Eklutna Hydroelectric Project. This dam would not allow full capacity of water in the Eklutna
River. This amount of water is needed for salmon to live in this River. Salmon are essential for the Eklutna people
livelihood. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Jessica Roth

Sitka, AK 99835-7459
jsroth10@live.com


mailto:jsroth10@everyactioncustom.com
mailto:jsroth10@live.com
mailto:info@eklutnahydro.com

